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This Week 

 This week we read the story of Goldilocks and The Three Bears. Mrs Davies transformed the 

role-play area into The Three Bears’ cottage so the children could act out the story with their 

friends. Each class helped Goldilocks to make some more porridge for baby Bear. We tasted it to 

make sure it was not too hot, not too cold but just right! Perhaps your family could have porridge 

oats for breakfast before school next week? Most of the children really enjoyed eating it, especially 

with a spoonful of jam or honey!  

 

Phonics 

This week’s sounds are:  

 

ow – prowl and growl 

oi – coin in the soil 

ear – clear that smear 

air – a pair in the lair 

Maths 

Focus: Composition 

Sing 5 Little Speckled Frogs 

Use fingers on both hands to 

show numbers that add up to 5, 

e.g. 4 and 1, 3 and 2, 5 and 0. 

Explore how to record the 

number stories from The 

Speckled Frog Song.  

(5-1 = 4, 4-1 = 3) 

 

Weigh out ingredients using 

scales when baking with your 

child and discuss quantities.    

Home Challenge      

We would like the children to ask a member of their family to tell them their favourite Fairy Tale. 

(It would be great if this could be someone from the older generation, such as a grandparent.) 

Draw a picture from the story on the record sheet sent home in Reading Bags. These will be 

shown and discussed in class.    

                                                                Can you help? 

Please send in small plastic bottles or containers with lids for us to use for making some magic 

potions in a few weeks’ time.    

Reminder 

Please ensure you do not send in any snacks containing nuts. We are a nut-free school due to 

the number of children with allergies. 

 


